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Parking lot at Bonita Beach Access No. 1 in Bonita Springs to close temporarily for maintenance 
 
Fort Myers, FL, April 7, 2025 − The parking lot at Bonita Beach Access No. 1, 27890 Hickory Blvd., Bonita 
Springs, will close temporarily Wednesday, April 9, for pavement repairs and restriping.  
 
The beach will remain open and accessible for pedestrian access. Lee County Parks & Recreation has 
posted signs to alert park patrons of the upcoming temporary closure.   
 
The parking lot will reopen Thursday, April 10. For more information about county park sites, visit 
www.leeparks.org/parks.  
 
During the temporary closure, nearby parking options include:  

• Bonita Beach Park, 27954 Hickory Blvd. 

• Bonita Beach Accesses 2-9, 27720-26220 Hickory Blvd. 

• Little Hickory Island Beach Park (Access No. 10), 26082 Hickory Blvd. 
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on Facebook, 
www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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